
HEPA FILTERS  
FOR AT RISK  

HOUSEHOLDS 
 

This wildfire season, Climate Smart 
Glacier Country and Logan Health 

Foundation are partnering to provide free 
HEPA filters to eligible at-risk households 

in Flathead County.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HEPA Portable Air Filters are appliances 
that filter out tiny particulate matter in 
wildfire smoke.  These appliances can 
plug into a standard wall outlet and 
circulate clean air in the room.   Using a 
HEPA Air Filter can benefit those with 
respiratory issues. 
 

Who is considered At-Risk? 

Individuals with the following conditions are considered at-risk for health problems during 
periods of poor air quality due to wildfire smoke. 
 Lung or heart disease 
 Asthma 
 Chronic obstructive pulmonary disease 
 Older age 
 Other respiratory conditions 

 

Are You Eligible for a Free HEPA Filter? 
If you, or someone in your household, has a health condition and  qualifies for Medicaid, 
SNAP, Section 8 or other public assistance you may be eligible.  Please contact:  

Logan Health - Andrea McElrath     amcelrath@logan.org       Phone:  (406)858-7868 

 
Sponsor: 

Climate Smart Glacier Country https://climatesmartglaciercountry.org/ 


